
McDonald County Commission Minutes

JUNE 30, 2010

The McDonald County Commission met with Presiding Commissioner, Larry Jones, 
Eastern Commissioner, Sam Gaskill & Western Commissioner, Ronald G. Walker 
present.

GENERAL BUSINESS

Commission conducted General Business of the County.

Commission contacted Ray Ratliff concerning the Duncan Lane re-routing. After 
discussion Commission attempted to contact Dianne Murphy & inform her that at 
this time the Duncan Lane re-routing is being re-evaluated. The County 
Commission are attempting to find an answer to the problem of the residents 
being stranded in a flood situation. But will have to look at other alternatives.

Commission reviewed the county's policy on noxious weed problems in the 
county. Commission will continue to research the options in encouraging the 
property owners to comply with the state statues.

Commission put an ad in the paper requesting proposals for a covered walk-way 
on the entrance of the courthouse. The proposals will then be considered & specs 
will be written that will be placed out for bid by qualified construction bidders.

Commission placed an ad in the paper for replacement of the low water slab on 
Goff Ridge road with a bridge. Specs can be picked up in the County Commission 
or County Clerk's offices.

ADJOURN

Ordered that the Commission adjourn until 07-07-10.

COMMISSIONER'S SIGNATURES

______________________________________________________
Larry Jones
______________________________________________________
Sam Gaskill
______________________________________________________
Ronald G. Walker
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